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That is correct the fire dept. turn around shall meet all the dimensions that I have provide.
 

From: Vanessa T. Sellers 
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2019 11:37 AM
To: Timothy Anson <tanson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Cc: Patrick Wright <pwright@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: 2407-2409 North Roosevelt Boulevard's Firefighting Apparatus Turn Around Area
 
Tim,
 
Please confirm the following for the record:
 
Per our conversation this morning, the proposed firefighting apparatus turn-around area for 2407-
2409 North Roosevelt Boulevard does not comply with the 55-foot minimum turning radius
dimensional requirement as prescribed by the National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) (sketch
attached). The most recent plan submitted by the applicant on June 17, 2019 indicates a firefighting
apparatus turn-around area of 47.9-feet, a deficit of 7.1-feet.
 
Thank you for your help with this matter.
 
Best,
 
Vanessa Sellers  
PLANNER II

City of Key West - Planning Department
Josephine Parker City Hall
1300 White Street
Key West, FL 33040
 
Direct: (305) 809-3723
vsellers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov
http://www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov   
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